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Wicksteed Park 
What memories are made of! The sun shone and the queues shrank and the sun 
shone a bit more! We had a wonderful day. There are many more photographs in the 
school entrance, chronicling the fun we had. 
One of the many rewarding aspects of the day was the compliments the children   
received. We lost count of the number of kind words from the public we received 
about their manners and behaviour. It made us all very proud. 



 

Goodbye 
This week we are saying goodbye 
to Miss Diaz and Mrs Thomas.    
Rebecca Thomas has been at          
Wembrook for 14 years and is a 
much loved and respected           
colleague. 
Laura Diaz has been with us for a 
few years and has also become a 
much valued member of staff. 
 
We wish them both, all the very best for the future. 
We also wish Miss Wilcox all the very best for the impending birth of her first child.    
Rebecca will return in 2023! 

Where did that year go? 
I must be getting old, for the years are definitely getting quicker! 
And what a year it has been! From lockdowns to Wicksteed it has been a year to           
remember! 
May I wish everyone a very peaceful and relaxing summer holiday.  
As always I would like to thank everyone who is connected to the school for all their        
support and encouragement throughout the year. I am indebted to the staff who work so 
hard throughout the year.   
 
If schools were measured by smiles I am sure we would win accolades up and down the 
country. If schools were measured by Year Six SAT’s  we would still win awards!!! The 
Year Six produced data, which from our research has not been equalled by any local 
school. A fantastic effect considering the disruption they have experienced. 
I would also like to wish the Year Six all the very best for the future. As always, it has 
been a pleasure and honour watching them grow. You all make me a very proud 
headteacher. 
I  look forward to seeing the rest of the children on Tuesday 6th September at 9:00am.    

 
Sir Simon of Wembrook  

Parent and Pupil Questionnaires 
Congratulation to Alfie’s Grandma in Year Four who won the All4One voucher. 
 
We are still analysing the data at present. A special newsletter will be published in      
September with the full results. 
With 554  parents taking the time to reply, we were highly humbled and honoured by 
your kind words. Thank you 

Please closely follow the instructions that was sent out on the  
Parent Mail, over the weekend, about todays and tomorrows 
weather. 
We are pleased to report that we will not be closing! 


